
 

 

 
 
 
 

2nd July 2024 
 

Ref: HEB/hsa 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Final arrangements for our Celebration Day Wednesday 17 July 2024 
 
Once again this academic year has been a successful one, both at a whole school level and for 
individual students. 
 
On Wednesday 17 July we will be recognising the success of our students by holding our annual 
Celebration Day.  In order to accommodate all students and some parents, we are holding two 
celebrations events. Parents have been informed if they have been invited to attend. 
 
The arrangements are as follows: 
 
Years 9, 10 & 12 will have their Celebration in the morning. 
Years 7 & 8 will have their Celebration in the afternoon. 
 
Students in years 9, 10 & 12 will be allowed to go home at 12.50 (lunchtime) on this day.  If, 
however, you would prefer your child to remain in school please let us know by replying to this 
email. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you well for the Summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs H Barnes 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


